From:

Bill Schuette

To:

Deister Michelle

Cc:

SCOTT Christie; PAUL Laura; MARKS Steven; HIGLIN Will

Subject:

OLCC Response to Ways and Means question on liquor license renewals and refusals

Date:

Wednesday, February 18, 2015 11:21:49 AM

## Michelle

Related to new liquor licenses and questions raised by the subcommittee yesterday

OLCC expects to have about 4,330 new license applications during the 2015-17 Biennium or about 2,200 per year.

From the current licensing process stats:

Less than 0.3% of applications are denied in a given year (for those that complete the process)

6% of new applications do not complete the process and are withdrawn according to the license system.

In 2013, 5.25% of existing licences did not renew. In 2014 this fell to a 4.25% non-renewal rate.

The total of all alcohol related licenses has grown and average of about 4% per year over the last ten years.

Please let me know if you need anything else or need more information

Bill Schuette
Economist, Management Consulting and Audit Services Director
Oregon Liquor Control Commission
9079 SE McLoughlin Boulevard
Portland, OR 97222
Tel. (503) 872-5023
Fax (503) 872-5156
bill.schuette@state.or.us

This email may contain information that is privileged, confidential, or otherwise exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the addressee, or if it appears that you have received this email in error, please advise me immediately by reply email, keep the contents confidential, and immediately delete the message and any attachments from your system. Thank you.